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Dear Rex, 
 
Hearty and heartfelt thanks and congratulations on the publication of SHROUD NEWS Issue 
Number 100! You have provided a massive service to the Shroud and Sindonology by the 
previous 99 issues, and we look forward to many more. SHROUD NEWS is a journal that 
always gets read from cover to cover on the day that it arrives in the mail. 
 
Mary and I want to thank you for your publication of many timely articles, as well as your 
superb summary rind analysis of the papers and issues presented at most of the conferences. 
Not only do your skills lie in the area of reporting and publishing, but you help to make the 
news as well with your own research projects. We have been very appreciative of the 
astuteness of your observations, and we have been honored to have had a small part in 
helping to analyze some of your data. 
 
Runciman Press has been the source of other important Shroud publications as well. Thank 
you for getting SHROUD NEWS out on a regular basis, and still having time to help get 
materials by others published as well. In particular recent reference, I would mention your 
role in helping the English edition of Petrosillo and Marinelli's book THE ENIGMA OF THE 
SHROUD to finally get published. 
 
Our thanks and prayers are with you!  
 
Cordially, 
(Signed) 
Alan D. Whanger, M. D. 
Chairman, Council for Study of the Shroud of Turin  
 
Mary W. Whanger 
(Signed) 
Secretary, Council for Study of the Shroud of Turin 
 
Dear Rex, 
 
I was recently told by my doctor, because of my heart condition, to reduce all non vital 
activities. I am now 80 years of age. 
 
One of these activities was Chief Editor of "Soudarion", the paper of the Belgian 
Lijkwadegenootschap (Shroud Guild) of which I was also founder and president. 
 
I hope that younger Belgian sindonologists will keep "Soudarion" alive. I had the privilege of 
meeting you in Bruges and in Rome and I will always keep a good memory of your efforts 
for the cause of the Shroud. 
 
May God bless you. 
 

Father ROGER REUSE, Belgium 
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Dear Rex. 
 
Congratulations for the Hundredth issue of Shroud News! 
 
A phenomenal accomplishment/ not only for longevity and punctuality, but also for your own 
unflagging verve and perspicacity. To paraphrase the birthday toast to which Italians clink 
their bubbly; May you have a hundred more! 
 

Dorothy Crispino 
 
 
Dear Mr Morgan, 
 

Re: SHROUD NEWS Number 100 
 
I write to express my sincere congratulations on the centenary issue of Shroud News. This is 
an incredible achievement and reflects your determination, tenacity and dedication to solving 
one of the greatest religious mysteries of the world. 
 
I greatly look forward to your publication as it always reflects a balanced and logical 
approach to the debate. Your own expert .articles, are succinct, well researched and indeed 
contribute a great deal to this amazing debate. 
 
The Newsletter is always embellished with a vast and extensive selection of papers from 
other authors that you wisely select for each publication. Your research and international 
connections with the world of Sindonology, places you in a unique position to produce a 
world class publication. 
 
My sincere congratulations on this great milestone and I look forward to your achieving the 
double century in the years ahead. May God continue to bless your superb work and please 
accept my best wishes for the future. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
(Signed) 
 
Robert McLeod BA Dip ED MEd MACE 

 
 
 


